Most Blessed Sacrament Parish
2240 Castlewood Drive
Toledo, Ohio 43613-3999

December 29, 2016

Michael Cusack
President and CEO
Guidance in Giving, Inc.
225 Snedecor Avenue
Bayport, New York 11705

Dear Michael,

I am happy to find myself in the position to offer this recommendation of Daryl Thomas from
your firm who served as our campaign director at Most Blessed Sacrament Parish for the Our
Light ... Our Hope Campaign.

Daryl exhibits fine leadership and a strong “get it done” attitude. His gifts support this
attitude and he is very successful at completing the tasks of leadership required for a

successful campaign.

I had strong interactions with Daryl and he worked very closely with me, as the pastor, to
organize the campaign. He made a fine presentation during our receptions and worked closely
with our reception committee to see to all the details of those receptions. He was responsible
for volunteer training and provided me all the information I needed to lead our campaign
committee. I was very happy with his service to Most Blessed Sacrament Parish.

I truly appreciate the working philosophy of Guidance in Giving and how Daryl executed it
throughout our campaign. We raised money for debt reduction, which is a challenging case,
but with the support and guidance of your firm found ourselves in a successful position.

I am happy to recommend Daryl and your firm to others for assistance in meeting the Mission
of the Church through successful stewardship.

In the Most Blessed Sacrament,

. s

Rev. Msgr. Michael R. Billian, VF
Pastor

Telephone: 419.472.2288 + Facsimile: 419.472.0439 + www.BlessedSacramentToledo.com



